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Rendering of the new buildings at Hoover High designed by AVRP Skyport. 

 
AVRP Skyport Design for Hoover High Moves Forward 
for Construction Proposals 
 

Historic Campus to Receive Needed Upgrades  
 

AVRP Skyport announce that its design for two major buildings at Herbert Hoover High School, 
located at 4474 El Cajon Blvd., is moving forward to the next step in the development 
process. On Jan. 23, short-listed construction companies began the proposal process by touring 
the project site. 

AVRP’s design for Hoover High will feature a new performing arts theater and a new 
administration and classroom building. The project will pay homage to the original historical 
buildings from 1929 while including state-of-the-art facilities for present-day students. AVRP’s 
design for a new theater will replace the existing undersized facility with a 24,500-square-foot 
new building consisting of a 500-seat auditorium, theater support space, and two drama 
classrooms adjacent to costume and scenery workshops which also serve as learning venues. 

AVRP’s design also includes a new 45,500-square-foot, three-story building which will 
consolidate administrative offices, counseling offices, and 20 new classrooms into one 
structure.  Construction for the new facilities is estimated to cost $37 million. 

The nearly 90-year old Hoover High campus includes buildings dating back to the 1930s.  The 
school provides education for more than 2,000 students every year. 
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